RESUME DIGEST
HCR 50 2019 Regular Session Smith

Requests the La. Department of Insurance to conduct a study concerning health insurance
coverage of interpreter services for the deaf and hard of hearing in healthcare settings and to
report findings of the study to the legislative committees on insurance and the legislative
committees on health and welfare.



